
 

 
CITY OF COLUSA 

 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING  
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular City Council 

Meeting of September 17, 2024, has been canceled.   The 

next regularly scheduled meeting will be October 1, 2024    

 
 
 
 
 
 
         POSTED:  9/4/24 
          Shelly Kittle, City Clerk 


